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Back At Work!!! 
 

The Shed reopened on Monday the 22nd of June. 

 

Equipment and Procedures are in place to ensure the safety of members. 

 

Please read the following articles on Shed Safety and Booking a place at 

The Shed for the day you wish to attend 

 

We welcome everyone back!  
 

  

 

 

Safety At The Shed 

 
Stephen is demonstrating the Personal Protection equipment 

required under the new Covid19 safety procedures. 

 

Safety glasses, Ear protection and a face mask. All items are 

accredited to Australian standards.  

 

  

 

Above is the entrance to the Shed with the sign-on sheets for accepting the COVID-19 

safety procedures and the contact tracing sheet. The name tags will be available from here. 

 

Each member as they enter The Shed should collect a cleaning kit of soapy water, sponge and a 

Chux wipe to clean your workbench and any tools you use. 

 

When you are finished for the day then please return them and place in the cleaning-up tub 

provided.  

 

 

Booking Your Place At The Shed 



 

You will only be able to attend The Shed if you have booked a place for that day 

 

The Booking procedure is available here 

 

Bookings will be open up to 1 hr before start of each day. This allows any Member to check if 

there are vacancies on the day and to book to attend. 

 

Bookings will be available for up to two weeks in advance. 

 

The availability of places can be readily checked online at any time by clicking on 

this https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/kushed-tickets-108801054884 

 

The procedure to cancel a booking is here 

 

Please be mindful of others and cancel a booking if you no longer need it 

 

These links are also available on The Shed Website here  

 

 

Notifications 

https://kushed.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de37976e53800c64f9d9628b6&id=e110263b6e&e=9b397ebf53
https://kushed.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de37976e53800c64f9d9628b6&id=ae8c43822d&e=9b397ebf53
https://kushed.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de37976e53800c64f9d9628b6&id=13ef6d9f56&e=9b397ebf53
https://kushed.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de37976e53800c64f9d9628b6&id=01ecd7b95f&e=9b397ebf53
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Add us to your address book     
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